
- 27 -

APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Directors, I would like to extend our gratitude and sincere
appreciation to all management and staff members for their hard work and
dedication and the Company’s shareholders for their support.

On behalf of the Board
Fung Wing Mou, Bernard

Chairman

Hong Kong, December 19, 2001


